
 
 

 
Thursday 12th July 

 

 

Dear Parent(s),  

 

We would like to invite you to the Reception to Year 1 Transition Meeting which will 

take place on Tuesday 17th July at 9.00am in the Main Hall. The meeting is aimed to 

help the children make a smooth transition from the EYFS to KS1 and will give you an 

opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher.  

 

If you cannot make the meeting there will be a handout available for you to collect from 

the office.  

 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Kind regards,   

 

 
 

 

 

Miss Giles                   Miss Morrison 

Class 3              Class 4 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


